
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Dan Okada, Assistant Director of Investigations 
From: Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist 
Date: 05/21/2024 
Re:  Partial Certification Memo for Case Number: 2024OPA-0018 

 
Partial Certification Memo   

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2024OPA-0018.   

This case was initiated by OPA on 1/8/2024, despite the original notification being received by OPA on 
1/6/2020. Because OPA was notified in 2020, the 180 expired before a case was initiated.  

Accordingly, OIG can certify this case as Thorough and Objective, but not Timely.      

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist  

                           


